

## **Priority Charter Schools**

PriorityCharterSchools.org 275 FM 2483, Belton, TX 76513 254-206-2013

May 23, 2025

Dear PCS-Temple Parents and Community,

It is with great excitement that we announce the appointment of Mrs. Courtney Christian as the new Principal of the Priority Charter Schools-Temple campus, effective June 9, 2025. After a thorough search and selection process, we are confident that Mrs. Christian's leadership, experience, and passion for student success make her the perfect choice to lead our school into the future.

Mrs. Christian brings 20 years of educational experience and has served as Principal of Hector P. Garcia Elementary in Temple ISD for the past four years. In addition, Mrs. Christian worked in Belton ISD for 12 years serving as a teacher, interventionist, instructional coach, and assistant principal with previous teaching experience in other districts. Mrs. Christian has an outstanding reputation for being an experienced instructional leader with a strong background in curriculum development, teacher training, and school leadership. She has an unwavering passion for growing teachers and staff. Mrs. Christian leads Professional Learning Communities focus on internalizing, interpreting, and implementing the learning standards to ensure the curriculum is engaging and relevant for all students.

Mrs. Christian holds a master's degree in education from the University of Texas at Tyler, and bachelor's degree in Elementary Education from Harding University. I am confident that Mrs. Christian's vision for the future of education aligns perfectly with the Priority Charter Schools educational vision "to create a community where every student is empowered to own their learning journey, leads with integrity, and serves with purpose." Mrs. Christian is known for her commitment to fostering a collaborative, inclusive, and academically rigorous environment to ensure our students will grow, succeed, and achieve their fullest potential. She welcomes hearing from parents and community partners.

I would also like to extend our heartfelt thanks to Mr. Josiah Perkins, who served as the interim Principal and Assistant Principal throughout the 2024-2025 school year. Mr. Perkins will remain at Priority Charter Schools as Assistant Principal in the upcoming 2025-2026 school year.

To officially welcome Mrs. Christian to the Priority Charter Schools family, we will be hosting a welcome reception this summer. Be on the lookout for an announcement inviting all students, parents, staff, and community members to attend and meet our new principal. This will be a wonderful opportunity to hear more about Mrs. Christian's vision and plans for the future of PCS-Temple.

Thank you for your continued support of our school. Should you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to our office. We look forward to working together as we embark on this exciting new chapter for our esteemed institution.

Warm regards,

Scott Moger, EdD Superintendent

**Priority Charter Schools** 

YOUR CHOICE!

YOUR FUTURE!

**OUR PRIORITY!**